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20th July 2023 
 

Year 13 Results Day Arrangements 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for the A-Level results day.  These will be available for students to 
collect from Corby Technical School on Thursday 17th August 2023 between 8.00am and 9.30 am. Staff will be on 
hand to offer further guidance and support should it be needed, but if you have any questions about this prior to 
results day, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Gourlay at arron.gourlay@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
If students are unable to collect their results in person, they can provide us with a letter giving consent for a 
parent/carer to collect their results. They must bring proof of identity with them. Please note that without the 
student’s written consent, the school will not be able to give their results to anyone else (including family 
members). If you are going to be away on results day, then please make these arrangements now, as we will be 
unable to accept instructions by telephone on the day.  
 
If students (or parents/carers) have recently changed their address, telephone number or email address please let 
us know in case we need to contact you during this period.  
 
UCAS and Destinations: 
 
Several members of staff will be available to support students with their UCAS and destinations questions. We urge 
students to ensure they have spoken with our staff team before leaving on results day, to inform us of their chosen 
destination and allow us to offer any help with clearing etc. 
 
Finally, I would like to thank you for your continued support throughout the years your child has spent at Corby 
Technical School. It has been an absolute pleasure to watch them grow and develop during their time here, and as 
they move on to their next phase, we wish them all the best.  Please encourage them to keep in touch with the 
school as we love to hear about their accomplishments. 
 

   Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 Mrs A Reynolds 
 Principal 
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